
Attendance  
Year R – 93%  

Year 1 – 91%  

Year 2 – 89% 9 lates 

Year 3 – 90%  

Year 4 – 91% 6 lates 

Year 5 – 91%  

Year 6 – 88%  
*Only 2 classes this week have below 10 

lates, we would like to see more classes 

below this figure next week* 

Anyone who comes into school after 8:50am 

is marked as late. Please try to be an 

attendance

 

 Half Term 
We break up today for October half 

term at normal time and will return 

on Monday 31st October at 8:40am. 

We hope everyone enjoys the half 

term break. 

 

 

St Martin’s Stars  

Well done to everyone who 
got a certificate this week. 

Purple Tie certificates are given for 

children who embody our rules of being 

Kind Respectful and Responsible. 

Year R – Dylan W & Olivia T 
Alice W 
Year 1 – Maisie F & Savannah R 
Vlad I 
Year 2 – Amelia B & Tommy H 
Quie-Andrew D 
Year 3 – Michael R & Zachary G 
Penelope G 
Year 4 – WHOLE CLASS & Roman B 
Thomas U 
Year 5 – Halle F & Briea Mc 
Ben A 
Year 6 – Charlie P & Pippa M 
Camila MG 
 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

Choir 

On Saturday 26 November, Halton’s 

Mayor, Cllr Mark Dennett, is hosting 

the annual Town Hall Open Day and 

has asked St Martin’s Choir to sing. 

We will be performing at 1.15pm. 

Choir is on every Tuesday after school 

3.25pm-4.15pm and Mrs Monks is 

looking for some new members. There 

will be other events in the run up to 

Christmas and we are hoping to sing 

carols in the shopping city again this 

year. If your child is interested then 

please sign up using the school Spider 

App. 

 

 

 

 

 

AUTUMN TERM – Friday 21st October 

Cosy Cafe 
Every Wednesday between 

8:45am-10am our café is open. 
The café is available for anyone 

to use, so if you have any 
relatives, or know of anyone 
that could benefit from this 

please let them know. With the 
cost of living increasing and the 
colder weather coming in this 

may benefit someone you know.  

 

 

 

Places To Eat For Free 

Please check our facebook 

page for a list of café’s or 

restaurants that have offers 

on next week during half 

term. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Clubs 
After school clubs for next half 

term will be available to sign up 
to from today. Homework club 
on a Monday (3:25-4:15) will 

continue to run from Monday 7th 
November, there will be no club 

on Monday 31st October. 

 


